## Digital Arts Minor - New Curriculum beginning FALL 2021

Arts Student Affairs Tue 3/9/2021 3:58 PM To: Sender Custom Email List <zotmail@uci.edu>

Dear Digital Arts Minor students,

Effective Fall 2021, the minor requirements will be changing to appropriately reflect the course offerings and to allow for more flexibility. Continuing UCI students will have the option of following the new curriculum. Should you decide to follow the new requirements, you will need to contact your academic advising office in Fall 2021 (and not any earlier). Advisors will not be able to update the minor in DegreeWorks until Fall 2021.

These changes will not affect anyone graduating this academic year (Winter/Spring/Summer 2021).



Link to degree page: <u>Digital Arts Minor Requirements STARTING fall 2021</u>

Best regards,

## The Arts Student Affairs Team

Claire Trevor School of the Arts University of California, Irvine

e: artscounselor@uci.edu

appts: <a href="https://appointments.web.uci.edu/">https://appointments.web.uci.edu/</a>

arts chat: <a href="http://alivech.at/54tyv3">http://alivech.at/54tyv3</a>

w: www.arts.uci.edu/students |fb: www.facebook.com/CTSAStudentAffairs